

Liberté Égalité Fraternité

N° 2021-0411739

Service de Coopération et d'Action Culturelle

สูนย์ความร่วมมือนานาชาติ รับที่ 3 0393 วันที่ - 4 ทิ.ค. 1564 เวลา 10.00 №

Bangkok, 4 September 2021

Dear Mr. President,

As you may know, the Embassy of France in Thailand is keen on developing and supporting Thai-French academic collaboration and research partnerships. We offer several tools to strengthen links between our two countries, particularly through our joint scholarship and research fellowship programs.

I am pleased to inform you that the call for candidates of the Junior Research Fellowship Program 2022 has been launched.

The Junior Research Fellowship Program aims at jumpstarting the career of young Thai researchers by giving them the opportunity to develop promising collaboration with their French counterparts. Since 2011, this program has allowed supporting more than 100 scholarship students. It encourages the Thai post doctorates, graduated in 2017 or after, who are lecturers or researchers in public or private institutions intending to conduct a research project of 2 to 6 months in a French laboratory. All fields of research will be considered and the selection will be made based on the criteria of excellence.

In this regard, I would be sincerely grateful if you could disseminate widely the information about our Junior Research Fellowship Program 2022 across all faculties of your university. Kindly find here enclosed the postcard promoting and encouraging Thai young researchers to join this program as well as this year's call for candidates. For more information, please visit;

www.thailande.campusfrance.org/th/junior-research-fellowship-program.

Your kind attention to this matter would be greatly appreciated.

Yours sincerely

DE

de Coopération et d' Action Culturelle

Guillaume Da

Attaché for Scientific and Higher Education Cooperation

To: Prof.Dr.-Ing.habil. Suchart Siengchin President

King Mongkut's University of Technology North Bangkok (KMUTNB)

1518 Pracharat 1 Road, Wongsawang Bangsue, Bangkok 10800

Tel: 02 6272120 - Fax: 02 6272130